From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 11:14:43 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 9:11 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Crystal Ann Richards Harren

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Re: EB-2022-0200. Enbridge has already increased equal billing for the year an average of $50 per month (my
previous EB was $82, now it is $132). It is wholly unreasonable that my household will use an extra $600 in natural
gas in this year. To want to raise the rates charged to back up their already padded EB is patently wrong and should
be stopped. Heating one's home should not be inherently cost prohibitive nor should these rate increases provide
nothing more than a fatter bottom line in these difficult times.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





